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Saint George Women’s Group does not meet in July and August and resumes meetings on the
first Tuesday of September, when the group plans all the events and fundraisers for the
upcoming year. However, some activities were still taking place last summer.

During summer, our Sunshine Committee attended 8 funeral masses and gave each bereaved
family member a Prayer Shawl and a Sympathy card. In July and August, our Welcome
Committee held two Church Tours.

At the last meeting in June, it was decided that attendees of every monthly meeting would be
bringing non-perishable food items for our Parish Food Pantry: 18 items were donated at the
September meeting! Our September meeting opened with a Presentation by Neocatechumenal
Group that spoke to us regarding the upcoming series of talks to help those who have fallen
away from the Church or who are suffering, to learn more about Christ’s love. The Group
decided to do a Mass Intention for the Neocatechumenal Group.

On September 14th, there was a Memorial Service as part of the National Day of
Remembrance for Aborted Children at the Mother Teresa Memorial in front of the Church,
followed by a Rosary for all aborted babies; several members of our group were in attendance.
Our Group is considering attending the Well Pregnancy Banquet fundraiser scheduled on
October 26.

In anticipation of the next year's DCCW Convention in SLC, St.George Catholic Women’s Group
established a $1000 scholarship to assist members wanting to attend the Women’s Convention.
Money not spent this fiscal year would roll over to the next.

SGCWG will resume hosting Coffee and Doughnuts in October and will host the event for three
months. Our next fundraiser is annual Christmas Bake Sale, and preparations for advertising the
Bake Sale are in full swing.

St. George Catholic will be having their annual Christmas Gift Giving Cards(tree) this year.
It is always a big hit with the children and the parents. They getto use the cards to pick out
their own presents. The parishoners are always very generous.

I'm sure everyone is aware of Fr. Adrian Komar's transfer up north. | have yet to meet the new
pastor. Hoping to next weekend.



